
 

         Our next meeting is Thursday 26th March 2015. 7.30pm 

 

February Meeting; we saw Liz Ungless demonstrate Nasturtiums. 

It was a very interesting and informative evening. We hope you 

enjoyed it.We had a lot of visitors that came that night and we 

would like to give our new members, Brenda Lambert; Yvonne 

Smith and Maureen Squirrell, a very warm welcome to the club. 

March Meeting; Due to illness ,the demonstrator booked for this 

month has had to cancel, so in her place we have Helen 

Chruickshank. She will be demonstrating Polymer Clay Crafting 

with a spring theme. She will be bringing some items connected to 

her craft, to sell, should anyone wish to have a go. 

Don’t forget it’s our March Cake Competition and it is a Red Velvet 

Cake. The cakes will be judged after the demonstration. 

Discounts; we have been offered a 10% discount at the Carousel 

shop in the Ipswich Buttermarket and Almond Art are doing the 

same discount on production of the members programme at both 

locations . 

A.G.M; In April we will be having our A.G.M. and the present 

committee are all willing to stand again but we could do with 

another1 or 2 members to join. We hold 4 to 5 meeting a year. If 

you would like to join then please let one of the committee 

members know.  

If anyone would like a copy of the 2014 A.G.M. minutes then 

please let Lorraine know and she will send you a copy. There will 

be a few copies on the night. 



Committee Meeting; our next meeting is on the 16th April. If 

anyone would like something to be mentioned at the meeting then 

please see a committee member. 

Sales Table; there is a lot of items for sale by members, for 

members to buy.  If you would like to sell any items, please make 

a list of items for sale and the price. 10% of all sales go to the club. 

If you have any recipes or hints and tips to share with the other 

members please let Lorraine know. It does not have to be 

Sugarcraft related.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 

 

 


